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Hello members  

Day light saving is this week, and winter is around the corner. Don’t 
forget to put your clocks back. 

We  are having a pink ribbon get-together at Poppies Café, Thursday 2nd.  
May.  You may like to wear something pink, meeting 11 am. There will 
be a raffle and donations for our local Breast Cancer Support Group will 
be gratefully received.  

Regarding the renaming of the online Home and Country, it has been 
suggested that each institute write a letter stating, we would like our 
magazine to continue being the Home and Country. Get all members to 
sign and then email it to National office -  exec@wi.org.nz. 

In WI friendship  
Diane Harvey Federation President   

You are the only one who can decide what’s good for you.


